Catholic Diocese of Ndola

Bishop’s Office

MEMO

To: Vicars Forane
All Priests
Religious Men and Women
All the Lay Faithful of the Catholic Diocese of Ndola

From: Bishop’s office
Ce: Diocesan Senior Management CEQ — Radio Icengelo
Date: Friday, 29th July, 2022

Subject: Acting Vicar General

The Vicar General of the Catholic Diocese of Ndola- Very Rev. Fr. Christopher Chowa, will begin
his Annual leave on the 7% of August 2022. I hereby, appoint Rev. Fr. Bernard Kapembwa to act as
Vicar General in the interim effective 7" August 2022.

Thus, all administrative matters of the Diocese must be referred to Fr. Bernard Kapembwa until the
end of Very. Rev. Fr. Chowa’s leave and resumption of office.

Entrusting you all to the maternal intercession of our Lady and Mother, Mary, the Immaculately
Conceived! I remain.

Yours in Christ, BISHOP’S OFFICE
.I:l‘ ‘l\' ::l| l 9 J UL ZUZZ ll:'l 27]_:—.2
‘ fons 18 Catholic Diocese of Ndola
R’f. Rev. Dr. Benjamin Phiri, JCD a P.O. Box 70244
Bishop of Ndola Ndola.
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